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13 March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 

It is time once again for our annual ‘Eggciting’ and 

‘Eggstraordinary’ Easter tradition.  We are asking the children to 

decorate an egg at home and bring it to school for a wonderful Easter display. 
  
Please make sure you boil your egg first.  You may then decorate it as creatively 
as you can.   Perhaps you could turn it into an animal or a funny person.  Maybe it 
could have a face, or you could colour it and decorate it beautifully with patterns. 
  
We are asking for the finished eggs to start to come into school from                 
Monday 27 March, so we can display them all in the week before 
Easter.   
  

Hope you have an ‘Eggcellent’ time and lots of fun whilst preparing 

your eggs. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
  
  
Mrs J Cooper 

Headteacher 
  

 
 


